
  

 

March 28, 2025 
 
Dear CRES Parents and Guardians, 
 
 

*Attention Band and Choir Parents: We are getting 
excited for 2 wonderful events! March has been Music 
in Our Schools Month, and we will culminate with an 
evening of music on the Conover Campus on April 1st, 
when the CRES Choir will perform at Conover Road 
Primary School in the Cafetorium at 6p.m. They will be 
joined by the Primary School Spring Singers and should 
conclude by 6:30. Then, students who are in both the 
choir and band will be escorted to the Elementary 
School Cafeteria in plenty of time to set up for the 4th 
and 5th grade band concert, which starts at 7. 
 
 
*Attention 5th grade parents: Is your student ready for 
some fun and friendly competition? If so, please 
encourage them to join us for an exciting Kickball 
Tournament featuring the Colts Neck Police! We’re 
looking for players who are excited to have a blast and 
show off their kickball skills. It’s going to be an event 
you won’t want to miss! Details          — — —> 
If interested, here's the link to sign up by April 10th! 
https://forms.gle/SW7EBrMCy6McKXhq8  
Please know that space is limited to no more than 32 
students. We will have a lottery selection if more than 
32 students apply. 
 
 
*Please click here to review the Related Arts March Newsletter  
 
 

*It’s that time of year again! Please Click Here for the 2025 NJSLA Testing Schedule & Policy. 
 
 

*Attention 4th grade parents:  Please use the following google form, https://forms.gle/ygWWsBjNxKZFcjqQA, 
to submit one photo of your child traveling to any fun or interesting places. We will be highlighting our 4th 
graders and the places they have traveled to in the yearbook. Photos due by April 15th! Email 
donovan@coltsneckschools.org with any questions. Please refrain from sending photos via email.  
 
 

https://forms.gle/SW7EBrMCy6McKXhq8
https://forms.gle/SW7EBrMCy6McKXhq8
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11vHUTZzR5LAmKXCSLYvasX7MuxiHLHsK/view?usp=sharing
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/bOqMWMrUIsnoVPTtcz0Gkg~~/AAAAARA~/RazF8jlw6n4sjKkWPhzOIfWGMXiIzRx_wKrviCpmb5vbnXZgVM_BuHPMgyd4g3sp-V64tJXo5AK7aaM0diE1mjj_v45BBFvS1NHDEle2wedqH6KqaCQMy-XfAL1_z9l9W69RV4xtCrT2XE9FgSkPz3g0WoiJX7yNLoiYLNtzIdzHC2PEW4v4zDqqFLLV8Y8L
https://forms.gle/ygWWsBjNxKZFcjqQA
http://coltsneckschools.org/


 

*From the PTO: FLOWER SALE: ORDERS DUE BY APRIL 1ST -  All classes, in grades Pre-K through 5th, 
will be able to choose flowers for their loved ones at the PTO Annual Spring Flower Sale on Friday, May 9th! You 
must pre-purchase your child's flowers by using the order form below. Students may purchase up to 4 plants to take 
home (please be mindful that many students will carry their plants home on the bus). There will be no IOUs or 
day-of purchases.FLYER : ORDER FORM: For questions or to volunteer to help children select their flowers at the 
sale, please contact Vanessa Rahman at vbasilio77@hotmail.com.Please note: all volunteers must be PTO 
members to be able to participate in PTO organized events. Not a member yet? Join HERE! 
 
 

*Please click here to view the most recent CRES Scoop!  
 
 
*Our students and staff have collected and counted an additional 7,500 can tabs. We currently have 28,444 for 
the year! #CRESCares 
 
 
*Today, March 28, 2025, in accordance with state law, our school conducted a security drill in the manner that 
we conduct all emergency drills, with seriousness and with sensitivity to our students and staff. Everyone 
responded appropriately and instruction resumed immediately thereafter. Emergency drills are required at 
least once monthly and we are required to notify parents when they take place. 

Upcoming events…                                                                                                                                                                                 

April 1 - Band and Choir concerts: Choir 6PM at CRPS and Band 7PM at CRES                                                                             

April 11 - Short session - Spring break begins upon dismissal                                                                                                          

April 22  - School reopen after Spring break 

Have a great weekend, 

Jim Osmond and Merri Milano 

https://files.constantcontact.com/be686383101/b9f6cdd0-154b-441c-a7f4-18a276013081.pdf?rdr=true_gl=1*13t7s5r*_ga*NDIzMDkzMjAuMTc0MTczNDQzOA..*_ga_14T5LGLSQ3*MTc0MTczNDQzNy4xLjEuMTc0MTczNTA1My4zOC4wLjA.
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfTdqlFlUPNqbex0F6pJRUYkElX5y6vFLFSYv7LByWPCrg9Hw/viewform
https://www.coltsneckpto.org/membership
https://youtu.be/ku508VgIPb4

	   

